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Comments: | was not aware that the NFS had changed its name to the National Forest Logging Service (NFLS).
This proposal to "manage" the spruce forest is irrational, greedy and not based in science. Itis merely an
attempt to keep the sawmills operating and loggers employed until rules and regulations can be changed to
permit the cutting of every last pine in the Black Hills National Forest! This is just stupid!!!



